
 

                                NOTICE 
 

The Monterey County  
Budget Committee Meeting 

 

is cancelled on 
Wednesday, December 2nd, 2015. 

 

The next meeting is scheduled on  
Wednesday, December 16th, 2015 

at 10:00 a.m. 
in the Monterey Room. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions, please call Ebby Johnson at the Monterey County 
Administrative Office (831) 755-5115. 

 


